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March 16, 2017 

 

Mr. Michael S. Miclette 

Premier Silica LLC 

5205 N. O’Connor Blvd., Suite 200 

Irving, TX 75039 

 

 

Re: Jemadojin Sand Mine, Permit No. M-2006-017, Documentation of Corrective Action(s) 

Received 
 

Dear Mr. Miclette: 

 

On March 21, 2017 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your response via email, 

regarding the Problem identified during the inspection conducted at the Jemadojin Sand Mine in the 

October 11, 2016 inspection report.  The Division has changed the status of the Corrective Action 

associated with the following cited Problem to be resolved: 

 

Problem/Possible Violation: The mine identification sign was not posted at the entrance 
of the mine site. This is a problem for failure to post a mine identification sign as required 
by Section 3.1.12(1) of the rule. 
 
The Operator submitted photographs showing the permit sign re-posted.  Therefore, this 
Problem is considered resolved. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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